
 

 

   
 

Warhammer Painting Competition 

 
 

The Warhammer Painting Competition will be held on Tuesday 31st March 2020.  
 
Please bring your entry to the Meeting Room in School House (next to Mr 
Wallace’s office) before Registration. Judging will be at lunch time and you can 
collect your model after school. The results will be announced the following day. 
 
This year there will be four categories: 

 Warhammer 40,000 Single Miniature 

 Warhammer 40,000 Squad 

 Warhammer Age of Sigmar Single Miniature 

 Warhammer Age of Sigmar Squad 
 
The rules for entries are as follows: 

 The miniature must be produced by Games Workshop or any subsidiary 
organisation (Forge World etc.) 

 The whole of each model will be judged, including the base. 

 The painting must be all your own work! 

 You may only enter one category per person. 
 

Prizes will be available for winners in each category and a Best in Show additional 
prize. You will also win house points for simply entering. 

 

Good Luck! 


